
 
 
Professional Service Rate Correction Notice 
  
UnitedHealthcare Community Plan of Louisiana is sharing an important update on behalf of 
the Louisiana Department of Health (LDH) regarding the recent Professional Service Rate 
Correction Notice. 
 
LDH identified that some previously revised rates were mistakenly lowered because they 
were already priced above 85% of the Medicare 2024 rate. The rates for these impacted 
CPTs were moved back to their previous rate on September 18, 2025. Additionally, the rate 
effective dates have been adjusted to accurately reflect the period prior to the change. 
 
For questions or concerns regarding any bulletin, contact UnitedHealthcare Community Plan at 1-
866-675-1607.  
 


